Martha H. Palacios

From: Chase Raska <Chase.Raska@schneider-electric.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 9:16 AM

To: Luis Perez Garcia Il

Cc: Mario Santos; Aaron Garcia

Subject: Utility Rebate-Schneider Electric Project

Mr. Perez Garcia,

As you know, we coordinated a rebate from AEP for the improvements we provided at Webb County. | recently
received two rebate checks in the amounts of $95,000.00 and $20,385.47. The total rebate amount is $115,358.47.

Aaron and | will setup a meeting to deliver these checks to Webb County in the near future.

Thanks,

Chase
Chase Raska
% . . 1650 W. Crosb
Sr. Project Manager D +1(832) 309 1584 . Carrollton T)Z
Energy & Sustainability Services & chase.raska@schneider-electric.com 75006

Schneider Electric

Ranked #1 Energy Service Company
by Navigant Research

Lifels ®n | Schneider

v ] N/VIGANT s




